
Tsleil-Waututh Nation Community 
Newsletter | June 17 

IN THIS ISSUE: 

•	July Birthday’s
•	Bear Sighting 
•	Youth Leadership Committee
•	Economic Development 
•	Traditional Wellness 
•	Community Garden 
•	Housing 
•	Land Tenure 
•	Inlailawatash   

All Tsleil-Waututh Nation office will be 
closed the following days: 

Monday, June 22nd, 2020
Wednesday, July 1, 2020 
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Important Information 

Please note, that all Tsleil-Waututh Office will be closed: 

Monday, June 22, 2020 for National Indigenous Peoples Day. 
Wednesday, July 1, 2020 for Canada Day. 
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Community 

Bear in the area: 

Please note, that on Saturday, June 13th, 
2020, 

There was a bear sighting on Takaya Drive. 
We have notified the Bear Conservation 
officer. They have delivered a bear trap, the 
same day. 

We are asking community members to 
stay away from the bear and the bear trap 
(located on Takaya Drive, across from the 
daycare). We want to make sure that all 
community members, and animals remain 
safe. 

Do not feed wiuld life or leave garbage out on 
the street until the day of garbage pick up. 

Some other sightings that the bear has been 
sighted: 

•	Forest 
•	Behind the lacrosse box 
•	Trails towards Ravenwoods
•	Along Sleil-Waututh Rd

If you see the bear, or have other 
questions, 
email: communications@twnation.ca 
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Youth Leadership Committee 
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Economic Development 

Page 8

TWN Membership:
 
Re: Information from Economic Development

Economic Development has been working hard to push forward the 
vision of once again being active players in the Lower Mainland like 
we were previously.  Through our efforts in different areas of work 
we have many partner companies and organizations, that we are 
involved in, that would like to hire TWN Members to work on projects 
throughout Vancouver.  

Some examples have been working in administration, labourer 
jobs,  project management, trades and much more.  All the jobs 
opportunities are posted in the newsletter. If you are looking for work 
but haven’t seen something that has interested you please drop off 
your resume at our office at the Takaya Driving Range with information 
on what type of work you are looking for and we will try our best to let 
you know if there is a job you might like.  

Due to COVID restrictions you can also send your resume by email to 
lori@twnecdev.com or leave it at the Driving Range desk if our office 
is not open.
 
Thank you,
Matt Thomas
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Community Garden 

Attention TWN community, 

Are you interested in gardening? Our Health and 
Wellness department has a few extra boxes and 
buckets leftover for any members that want to take up 
gardening.

We want to thank Claudette George and Curtis leech 
for the continued support in creating, delivering, and 
providing education on proper garden maintenance 
to the community.  

Boxes will be for those who have houses. The 
buckets will be reserved for: Duplexes, Townhomes, 
and Apartments. 

If you have any questions, 
Contact Claudette Geroge 
604-833-1502
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 Lands Update

Please be aware that TWN has commenced construction of the Apex Connector 
Segment 1. The project’s anticipated schedule is May 20, 2020 until November 30, 2020.  
There will be medium to eavy truck traffic expected through 
the summer months from the project site to Mt. Seymour 
Parkway. 

For safety reasons, please be advised that there will be no 
public access to these lands throughout the duration of the 
project.

Scope of Work:
•	Heavy Earth Moving;
•	Sanitary Storm and Water Installa-
tions;
•	Power and Communication Utility In-
stallations; and
•	Road Building.

For inquiries or emergencies, 
please call 604-929-3454 or email 
communications@twnation.ca.  If you 
would like to contact Aquilini directly, 
please call 
604-899-5357.
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Lands- TWN Dog By-law 

 Important things to remember about the TWN Dog Control By-law:

•	It applies to everyone on TWN public lands.
•	Dog Owners must pick up their dog’s poo.
•	Dogs are allowed off-leash but must be under control. In other words, the owner must be 
around and able to recall the dog as necessary.
•	Any dog with a history of unprovoked aggression towards a person or animal on TWN public 
lands must have a leash and muzzle
•	For incident reports, complaints and other questions, please contact the dog control by-law 
officer Sean Brannan at 604-889-3271 or SV_Bylaws@squamish.net
•	For more information and to read the full TWN Dog Control By-law please visit our website 
at https://twnation.ca/for-leaseholders/animal-control/
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